
 

 

Infant Identification and Security Information 
 
We are delighted to share in the birth of your baby at Beverly Hospital. Our commitment to 
providing the best care and comfort extends to a wide ranging safety and security program for 
moms and babies.   
 
Upon admission to the hospital, you will be given important information regarding our infant 
safety and security program. At that time, the nursing staff will share with you important 
information and will answer any questions that you may have about our program. In addition, 
infant identification and security information will be posted in your postpartum room for you to 
refer to during the course of your stay. 
 
At this time, if you have any questions or concerns, please speak directly with your OB provider 
or nurse at your next scheduled visit. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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